
Coach Boat Docking Plan 
The Sailing Center has been given permission to use part of Clearwater 
Yacht Clubs docks for coachboats. We have been given the East Side of 
their floating dock. Do not put ribs on the west side of the floating dock. 
There is limited space, but should be enough for the amount of coachboats 
attending.  
 
See the picture below for docking location.

 


